
The Tanzania visa process has 
recently changed. We are 

working with the Government 
of Tanzania to update our 

process to better reflect these 
changes. 

Once we have confirmed the 
new process, your Country Desk 

Officer (CDO) will reach out 
with updated information and 

next steps to acquire your visa. 

If you have any questions, 
please contact your CDO at 
Tanzania@peacecorps.gov. 
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